
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

What have we been up to this week? 

English 

 
Maths 

In Maths the children have been looking at 2D and 3D 

shapes. The language we wanted them to remember 

when talking about 2D shapes were vertices (corners) 

and sides. When talking about 3D shapes the children 

should remember to use the language; vertices, edges 

and faces. They should also be able to identify curved 

surfaces and flat surfaces. Next week we will be having 

a go at our very own 2D shape art inspired by the 

famous Kandinsky.  

 

  

Weekend Activity  

A fantastic week for timestables and spellings. We can 
tell that lots of children have been practicing at home 
with many getting at least 12 out 15 for their spellings 
and some children moving on to the next stage in their 
timestables. Please try and practice these throughout 
the week with your child(ren).  

Spellings this week (in case they forget their books) are:  

1. earth  
2. eight  
3. enough  
4. exercise  
5. experience  
6. experiment  
7. extreme  
8. famous  
9. favourite  
10. February  

 

This week the children wrote wonderful poems about 

“This is the day when”. We saw so many wonderful 

ideas highlighting what caring and thoughtful children 

we have in our class, many relating to the coronavirus. 

We have also been looking at leaflets. The children looked 

at a variety of leaflets to see if they could spot important 

features. Over the next few weeks the children will be 

creating their own leaflets about Cadburys World.  

This week we have become photographers, debaters and graffiti artists. No wonder we are all feeling exhausted! The 

children have again had to adapt to being back at school after their 10 day isolation period and we are so proud of 

every single one of them for just “getting on with it”. Next week we look forward to Cadburys World on Tuesday and 

an INSET day on Friday. What will ypu get up to?  

 


